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Comments: I do not support the use of the gondola for Taos Ski Valley, Inc. clients only.  If it is going to be built, it

should be an alternative way of transportation for all.  If there is a need to decrease visitors in Wheeler Peak

Wilderness Area, than an online permit system would be a better option.  This has been successful in other

National Forests.


